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Comments: Dear Forest Service,  Many times I have visited and hiked in the Holland Lake area-it is a truly

beautiful and peaceful part of Montana. I am totally against the development and expansion of this area. It seems

like another big company is going to make this area into a place that ordinary Montanans will not be able to

enjoy.  Please keep this a place for all of us to enjoy-not just the rich people from out of state.

Thank you for considering my opinion. 


